Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

January – April 2016

Basic Information

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

 $\frac{http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-in-bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm$

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Health-and-Safety

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature_reviews/promoting-occupational-safety-and-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh

http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

Selected Articles and Reports

Major reports

"Ethical audits and the supply chains of global corporations," University of Sheffield (UK), SPERI Global Political Brief No. 1, January 2016: http://speri.dept.shef.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/01/Global-Brief-1-Ethical-Audits-and-the-Supply-Chains-of-Global-Corporations.pdf

"OECD Due Diligence Guidance for Responsible Supply Chains in the Garment and Footwear Sector," OECD, Draft version, February 2016:

http://mneguidelines.oecd.org/Draft-for-Consultation-Due-Diligence-Guidance-Responsible-Supply-Chains-Garment-Footwear-Sector.pdf

"Bangladesh Ready-Made Garment Industry High-Level Assessment Report", "Final Report, National Fire Protection Association, March 30, 2016: http://www.nfpa.org/bangladesh

News from the International Labor Organization

Website: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/lang--en/index.htm

"Fire service and Labour inspectorate to conduct joint inspections of RMG factories,: February 22, 2016:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/Pressreleases/WCMS_454647/lang--en/index.htm

"Better Work evaluates progress at first stakeholder meeting," Fibre2Fashion News, March 8, 2016:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/better-work-bangladesh-evaluates-progress-178112-newsdetails.htm

"Strengthening workplace safety and labour rights in Bangladesh Ready-Made Garment sector, 17-page brochure, April 24, 2016:

http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilo-dhaka/documents/publication/wcms_474048.pdf

News from the **Bangladesh Accord**

Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

"Statement on fire at Matrix Sweaters Ltd.," February 4, 2016: http://bangladeshaccord.org/2016/02/statement-on-fire-at-matrix-sweaters-ltd/

"Remediation progress in 522 units below 40 pct, Accord seeks BGMEA intervention," New Age (Dhaka), February 12, 2016:

http://newagebd.net/201971/remediation-progress-in-522-units-below-40pc-accord-seeks-bgmea-intervention/

"Quarterly Aggregate Report on Remediation Progress at RMG Factories Covered by the Accord," February 25, 2016:

 $\frac{http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/Quarterly-Aggregate-Report-25-February-2016.pdf}{}$

Accord Activities "Update," April 2016:

 $\frac{http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/Accord-Progress-Factsheet-April-2016.pdf$

Statements on the termination of 23 factories who refused to correct identified safety hazards and who are ineligible to do business with the Accord's 217 brands, April 2016: http://bangladeshaccord.org

News from the Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety

Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

"Statement on the February 2 fire at Matrix Sweater Ltd., February 2, 2016: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/340-matrix-sweater-statement

"Bangladesh Alliance accuses 3 firms of faking inspection reports," posted on Business & Human Rights Resource Center, February 18, 2016: http://business-humanrights.org/en/bangladesh-alliance-accuses-3-firms-of-faking-inspection-reports

"Protecting and Empowering Bangladesh' s Garment Workers," April 12, 2016: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/files/reports/FINAL%20Alliance%202016%20 Mid-year%20Report%204 12 16.pdf

"Q1 Progress Report on Remediation, Factory Suspensions and Worker Empowerment," April 13, 2016:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/347-q1-2016-progress-report

Films on Bangladesh OHS

"Rana Plaza – three years later," International Labor Organization, Dhaka Office, short film, April 25, 2016:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Informationresources/Publicinformation/videos/WCMS_47425 2/lang--en/index.htm

"Made in Bangladesh," 25 minutes, 2013: http://topdocumentaryfilms.com/made-bangladesh/

"Fashion Victims," 42 minutes, 2013: http://topdocumentaryfilms.com/fashion-victims/

January 2016 articles and reports

"Clothing makers promote better working conditions in Asia," Nikkei Asian Review, January 9, 2016:

http://asia.nikkei.com/Business/Trends/Clothing-makers-promote-better-working-conditions-in-Asia

ANROEV, OHS Rights, Issue 36, January 2016: http://www.anroev.org/2016/02/01/osh-rights-january-2016-no-36/

"Sustainability Compact review meeting on garment factory safety in Dhaka today," The Daily Star (Dhaka), January 28, 2016:

http://www.thedailystar.net/business/review-meeting-garment-factory-safety-dhakatoday-208291

"TUC Aid (UK) supports second stage of NGWF leadership training for female garment workers in Bangladesh," January 29, 2016: https://www.tuc.org.uk/node/124410

February 2016 articles and reports

"Key Bangladesh factory safety issues still not fixed," Just-Style.com, February 1, 2016: http://www.just-style.com/news/key-bangladesh-factory-safety-issues-still-not-fixed id127143.aspx

"ILO pushes Bangladesh on factory safety," The Daily Star (Dhaka)/The China Post, February 1, 2016:

http://www.chinapost.com.tw/print/457481.htm

"Bangladesh may consider RMG corporate tax cut from 35% to 10%," Fibre2Fashion News, February 1, 2016:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bangladesh-may-consider-rmg-corporate-tax-cut-177341-newsdetails.htm

"Major fire at Gazipur sweater factory, 24 firefighting units working," New Age (Dhaka), February 3, 2016:

http://newagebd.net/198956/fire-at-gazipur-sweater-factory-24-firefighting-units-working/

"Bangladesh garment factories still not safe [statement on Matrix Sweater fire]," Industriall Global Union, February 3, 2016:

http://www.industriall-union.org/bangladesh-garment-factories-still-not-safe

"AHK Group opens flagship green RMG factory," The Daily Star (Dhaka), February 7, 2016:

http://www.thedailystar.net/business/akh-group-opens-flagship-green-factory-213619

"Ambassador Bernicat: GSP restoration depends on progress," The Dhaka Tribune, February 8, 2016:

http://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/2016/feb/08/bernicat-gsp-restoration-depends-progress

"Set minimum wage at Tk 15,000 for RMG workers: labour leaders," New Age (Dhaka), February 12, 2016:

http://newagebd.net/202100/set-minimum-wage-at-tk-15000-for-rmg-worker-labour-leaders/

"BGMEA, EU discuss Bangla garment sector," Fibre2Fashion News, February 17, 2016: http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bgmea-eu-discuss-bangla-garment-sector-177698-newsdetails.htm

"Pay hike demand: 25 hurt as RMG workers agitate," The Daily Star (Dhaka), February 23, 2016:

http://www.thedailystar.net/news-detail-142871

"Bangladesh likely to slash RMG's corporate tax," Fibre2Fashion News, February 24, 2016:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/announcement/b-desh-likely-to-slash-rmg-s-corporate-tax-177834-newsdetails.htm

"Bangladesh garment exports surge despite attacks, margins under pressure," Reuters, February 25, 2016:

http://uk.reuters.com/article/uk-bangladesh-garments-idUKKCN0VY2XZ

March 2016 articles and reports

"Bangladesh PM inaugurates work on 10 new Special Economic Zones," Fibre2Fashion News, March 1, 2016:

 $\frac{http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/announcement/bangladesh-pm-inaugurates-work-on-10-sezs-177961-newsdetails.htm$

"Bangladeshi organization delivers a lesson on ending child labour," The Guardian (London), March 11, 2016:

http://www.theguardian.com/global-development/2016/mar/11/bangladeshi-organisation-delivers-a-lesson-on-ending-child-labour-sohay?CMP=oth b-aplnews d-1

"Bangladesh to remain major supplier for H&M," Fibre2Fashion News, March 11, 2016: http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bangladesh-to-remain-major-supplier-for-h-m-178218-newsdetails.htm

"How brands can improve apparel value chains," Innovation Forum (UK), March 2016: http://innovation-forum.co.uk/perch/resources/if-management-briefing-apparel.pdf

"Bangladesh bank chief resigns after cyber theft of \$81 million,' New York Times, March 15, 2016:

 $\underline{\text{http://www.nytimes.com/2016/03/16/world/asia/bangladesh-bank-chief-resigns-after-cyber-theft-of-81-million.html}$

"Bangladesh to expedite RMG factories remediation" Fibre2Fashion News, March 15, 2016:

 $\frac{http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bangladesh-to-expedite-rmg-factories-remediation-178311-newsdetails.htm$

"Bangladesh police launch heist probe; Manila banker took away cash in car," New York Times, March 17, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/reuters/2016/03/17/business/17reuters-usa-fed-bangladesh.html

"Buyers must project real image of Bangladesh RMG sector and pay fair prices," Fibre2Fashion News, March 23, 2016:

 $\frac{http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/-buyers-must-project-real-image-of-b-desh-rmg-sector--178456-newsdetails.htm$

"Nordic companies in Bangladesh favour expansion," Fibre2Fashion News, March 25, 2016:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/-nordic-companies-in-b-desh-favour-expansion--178489-newsdetails.htm

"TPP of no particular interest to Bangladesh," Fibre2Fashion News, March 26, 2016: http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/tpp-of-no-particular-interest-to-bangladesh-178507-newsdetails.htm

"Bangladesh editor faces 79 court cases after an unusual confession," Maher Satter, New York Times, March 27, 2016:

 $\underline{http://www.nytimes.com/2016/03/28/world/asia/bangladesh-editor-faces-79-court-cases-after-saying-he-regrets-articles.html$

"NFPA: Fire Safety Measures Needed in Bangladesh's Garment Factories," Firehouse magazine, March 31, 2016:

http://www.firehouse.com/news/12188806/nfpa-fire-safety-measures-needed-in-bangladeshs-garment-factorieso

April 2016 articles and reports

"Government reassessing status of 83 factories after retail groups' action," The Financial Express (Dhaka), April 4, 2016:

http://www.thefinancialexpress-bd.com/2016/04/04/24640/Govt-reassessing-status-of-83-factories-after-retail-groups'-action

"Bangladesh March [2016] exports up 9.2 pct on garment sales," Reuters, April 6, 2016: http://in.reuters.com/article/bangladesh-exports-idINL3N179278

"Are Sanders and Fair Trade a threat to the global poor?" David Wilson, Monthly Review, April 13, 2016:

http://mrzine.monthlyreview.org/2016/wilson130416.html

"Bangladesh says has identified 20 foreign suspects in cyber theft," New York Times, April 18, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/reuters/2016/04/18/business/18reuters-usa-fed-bangladesh.html

"Recent attacks blamed on radical Islamists in Bangladesh," New York Times, April 25, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/aponline/2016/04/25/us/ap-as-bangladesh-extremist-violence-list-.html? r=0

"Fashion's deadliest disaster prompts Bangladeshi workers to opt for university," New York Times, April 25, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/reuters/2016/04/25/world/asia/25reuters-bangladesh-womengarments.html

Compiled by Garrett Brown, April 26, 2016